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MEMO 
 

To:   Sumas City Council 
From:   Mollie Bost, Finance Director 
Date:   September 9, 2024 
Re:   Salary Step Increase – McConnell 
 

 
Proposed change: 
 

• Tully McConnell, Apprentice Lineman, has continued to meet the requirements 
of the apprentice lineman program, clocking over 7000 hours of line work, 
making him eligible to receive a salary step increase to Step 7 of 7, effective 
9/1/2024. This step increase is supported by Sunny Aulakh, Public Works 
Director. 

 
Request for Council approval on September 9, 2024: 
 

• Motion to affirm the salary step increase for Tully McConnell from Step 6 to Step 
7 effective September 1st, 2024 
 

 
 


